Public Hearing
January 28, 2021

Lee Doolen called the public hearing to order at 10:01 A.M. Members Carl Munson and Marlon Miller
were also present.

Hearing held to discuss and receive input from the public regarding the Closeout phase for a Community
Development Block Grant (CDBG) for fire equipment for the Jacktown Fire Protection District.

At this hearing the following items were discussed:
® Jacktown Fire Department received $149,460.00 CDBG funds to be combined with $46,400.00
in local funds.
® The funds were used to purchase two new brush rigs with skid units.
° Eligibility was met with 59.75% low to moderate income.
e There is an estimated number number of 626 beneficiaries.
e Thisis a two year project that is way ahead of schedule and is ready to close out.

Per no questions asked, the meeting was Adjourned.
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